
 
GATOR GAZETTE || JANUARY 2019 

 
To all SPMA Gator Family and Friends, 
 
January has come and gone in the blink of an eye! Basketball season is just about over with golf season                    
looming on the horizon. With one more game for both the boys and girls left on the schedule, the Gators will look                      
to finish off strong and head into the offseason on a high and winning note! 
 
Both teams head into their final games after forfeit wins over Bolden with the boys boasting an 8-1 record. Time                    
to finish strong Gators! Bring it home! 
 
Keep chomping Gators! 
 

Please remember to keep tabs on the Gators online! 

Website: ​www.seapinesgators.com Instagram: ​www.instagram.com/spmaathletics GO GATORS! 

http://www.seapinesgators.com/
http://www.instagram.com/spmaathletics

